
Liberty Utilities CON~~1~ L
IN COM Fl h B. Knowlton

Assistant General Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3631

Email: sarah.knowlton~libertyutilities.com

March 24, 2015

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail ~~‘15 FM ~)

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DE 15-010: Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. dlbla Liberty
Utilities Default Service Rates for the Period May 1, 2015 to October 31, 2015
for both the Large Customer Group and the Small Customer Group

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing in follow up to the March 23, 2015 filing made by the Company in the
above-captioned docket. The Company has determined that certain schedules contained an error
which has caused a slight adjustment to the proposed rate. As a result, I enclose for filing one
redacted and seven confidential copies of the affected pages in the filing, as well as a sheet
identifying the particular changes. The Company will be prepared to address these changes at the
March 26 hearing.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me
should you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

ç~~(~-12~ B. k’-t i~—’ H~v~—_

Sarah B. Knowlton

Enclosures
cc: Service List
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